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Essential Businesses,  …  At Your Service! 

 

Many “essential” businesses have been permitted to remain “open” during the pandemic.  

For the safety of clients and their families, those sole practitioner attorneys who have 

continued in operations adapt to guidelines and court administrative orders to employ best 

practices.  These operational restrictions do not interfere with effective representation.   

 

The Law Office of Debbie Weecks is pleased to be able offer its customary firm services, 

accommodating safety protocols.  Clients appreciate having their attorney remain fully 

engaged while minimizing community-spread risks that could occur with unnecessary in-

person contact.  For this law firm, home officing has been a mainstay for many years, so 

that increased use of telephonic meetings is a natural extension of business operations. 

 

Many thanks to those who have commented favorably on the recent socially-distanced, 

masked interview broadcast.  That segment, concerning advanced directives, may be 

viewed “in-the-news” at www.weeckslaw.com  Also, a shout out to thank callers seeking 

legal advice and counsel in so many areas of law from domestic violence, divorce, and child 

custody to adult guardianships, exploitation of vulnerable adults, and otherwise! Please feel 

free to telephone directly to The Law Office of Debbie Weecks today to discuss limited and 

full representation options. 

 

Re-Opening Guidelines  

There has been much publicity about re-opening guidelines, the popular gym-related court cases, 

and what orders are in effect or not as relate to Covid-19 safety protocols and closed businesses re-

starting.  One resource providing useful information is available here;  

 

https://www.azcommerce.com/covid-19/business-guidance/ 

 

The same website provides links to forms and other helpful information regarding pandemic 

funding options for businesses.   

 

https://www.azcommerce.com/covid-19/financial-resources/ 
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THE COVID 19 LAW HOTLINE 
9:00 – 3:00, M-F, toll free 1-866-611-6022 

In the past three months, we have fielded 1,497 calls. 

That includes 498 referrals to courtesy attorney consultations. 
 

The Law Office of Debbie Weecks continues as a volunteer covering three shifts 

weekly on average to help operate the hotline.  Here’s is some helpful information for 

those who have immediate legal needs as a result of or related to the pandemic. 
 

https://covid19.azlawhelp.org/ 

The viewer can select a language from a drop down menu to link directly for assistance, tenant 

forms, and many resources available from your computer.   

 

El espectador puede seleccionar un idioma de un menú desplegable para vincularlo directamente y 

obtener asistencia, formularios de inquilino, y muchos recursos disponibles de su computadora. 

 

查看者可以从下拉菜单中选择一种语言，以直接链接以获得帮助，租户表格和计算机上的许多资源。   

Chákàn zhě kěyǐ cóng xiàlā càidān zhòng xuǎnzé yī zhǒng yǔyán, yǐ zhíjiē liànjiē yǐ huòdé bāngzhù, 

zūhù biǎogé hé jìsuànjī shàng de xǔduō zīyuán. 

 

Le visualiseur peut sélectionner une langue dans un menu déroulant pour créer un lien direct pour 

obtenir de l'aide, des formulaires de locataire, et de nombreuses ressources disponibles à partir de 

votre ordinateur. 

 

Know any “individuals and organizations that enhance and 

promote the legal profession”? 
“State Bar Annual Awards.  Awards Nomination Deadline Extended to August 28, 2020 For Two 

Annual Awards.  The State Bar's Awards Working Group is seeking nominations for the Michael 

C. Cudahy Criminal Justice Award and the Member of the Year Award. The nomination 

deadline, for these two awards only, has been extended to Friday, August 28, 2020 at 5 p.m.” If 

you know an attorney or a non-attorney whom you wish to nominate, feel free to learn more about 

the process at https://www.azbar.org/about-us/board-of-governors/state-bar-annual-awards/ 

 

The Law Office of Debbie Weecks Remains Fully Operational. 

La Oficina de la Abogada Debbie Weecks continúa sus operaciones. 

Offering traditional and limited (discrete task) representation. 
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